

HOMELESS



EDUCATION



RESOURCES



OPPORTUNITIES

March 23, 2021

Dear Friends of Rotary Club, Anaheim Hills -

This note of thanks has been a long time coming. We are truly grateful for the amazing gift you gave us in providing our students the opportunity to participate in the Mountain Sea Adventures Marine Life Sessions. They absolutely loved their time with Ethan. It was such a nice break from what I'm sure feels like the mundane day in and day out virtual learning they have done for the last year. Even though this was also virtual, it felt like an incredible hands-on experience. Ethan was absolutely excellent to work with.

For children such as ours, these experiences will last a life time, and we truly appreciate your investment in their future.

Sincerely,

Dianelestill

Diane Estill

HERO Steering Committee Chair